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Stephen Rice, Dean of the Salameno School of Humanities & Global Studies, effective July 1, 
2017 through December 31, 2017.   

 
The Board of Trustees also: 

�ƒ Discussed the recent activity of trustees and the Board Committees 
�ƒ Received a report from President Mercer on Commencement 2017, the summer reading selection, and a 

College Senate 
�ƒ Commended the Ramapo Readers Program recognizing therein the leadership of Professor Kim Lorber 

and the Program’s receipt of the Commerce and Industry Association of New Jersey’s 2017 Good 
Neighbor Award 

�ƒ Participated in two professional development workshops focused on (1) the College’s Key Performance 
Indicators and (2) Public Policy Issues Facing Higher Education  

�ƒ Received an update on the Salameno School of Humanities and Global Studies by Dean Stephen Rice and 
student Samantha Sproviero 
 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Board will take place at 5:30/7:00p.m. on  
June 26, 2017 in the Trustees Pavilion. 


